
 
GBRIA CWD Awards 

High School Presentation Guidelines 

 

Note: The purpose of the presentation/interview is to give nominees an opportunity to show the 

life and depth of your school and program(s). The online submission provides our committee 

members with just one side of the equation, but the in-person portion of this awards program 

allows nominees to bring their program activities to life. Please feel free to add pictures, bring 

samples of your work/curriculum, or any other materials that would provide us with the full 

picture of your work. Presentations should be no longer than 30 minutes in length, leaving time 

for Q&A and discussion. Between 1-4 committee members will be present for the presentation, 

with a GBRIA staff member facilitating. Please structure your presentation in the order below, to 

allow the GBRIA committee member(s) to seamlessly follow their scoring sheet and dedicate 

their attention to you.  

 

1. Provide an overview of your school, student body, and what CTE programming your 

school offers.  

2. Tell us how your school is getting students interested and enrolled in craft training or 

FFA/Agriscience classes. How does the school engage with parents/guardians on CTE 

career opportunities? 

3. Please describe any projects or fundraising done to help support or reinforce the training 

in FFA, NCCER, or craft training classes at your school.  

4. Do you have any success stories from this past year that you would like to share? 

5. Please tell us what giving students an opportunity to train in skilled crafts means to your 

school, community, and students. 

6. Please describe any additional activities or projects you participate in that have not been 

covered previously. 


